From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 4/10/2024 7:18:01 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
04/10/2024

MS K Mazin

Crane Lodge PL
Palm Beach NSW 2108

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5/ 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

Strongly oppose the Dan Murphys tenancy or future application of any liquor store in the
Careel Bay/Avalon/Palm Beach area. There have been terrible accidents in the past on the
road and on the way to Palm Beach and Whale Beach, and we do not need more alcohol in
the area. There are ample places to buy alcohol already: two liquor shops in Avalon nearby,
and another store at Palm Beach. There are dozens of licensed restaurants in the
surrounding restaurants already. We have young tradies driving recklessly in the area too.
Combining more alcohol with a childcare centre in a very small suburb seems very unsafe.





